Dear Families, December 2024

The holiday season is upon us, and Bridlewood Children's Centre is buzzing with
excitement and joy! December is always a magical time filled with activities,
learning, and festive celebrations. Our Christmas party is on Friday Dec 13, 2024.
We will start this party at 2pm for the upstairs rooms and will go o Bunny and
Dino room at 3pm. Parents are more than welcome to join! As the weather gets
colder, it's essential that all children have proper winter clothing for outdoor play.
Please send your child with a warm winter coat, snow pants, waterproof boots,
mittens, a hat, and a scarf every day. All items should be labeled with your child's
name fo avoid mix-ups. We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all our families
for their support throughout the year. From all of us at Bridlewood Children's
Centre, we wish you a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year!

(- BRIDLEWOOD CHILDREN'S CENTRE

Caterpillar Room News:

This month we are going to talk about winter adventures, Christmas and all its
joyful topics. Zehra is leaving us to join the butterfly room and we are very
excited to welcome Devisha to the centre.

Butterfly Room News:

The topic of our conversations will be winter, Christmas, vacation and
recreation. We are really excited to welcome Zehra to our room and will say
good bye to Solace as she will be joining the ladybug room.

Ladybug Room News:

We are glad to be welcoming solace in our room. Also we are sad to say
goodbye to Sofia as she is leaving the centre. This month the topic of our
learnings will be traffic lights, Christmas and its decorations, visit from
Santa, and new year.

Bunny Room News:
Miss Liza and Ann are going to teach us all kinds of goodie about Winter,
hibernation, and Christmas.

Dinosaur Room News:
We are looking forward to talk about winter safety, cookies (know, bake, smell,
taste and enjoy them!) , Christmas, Santa, and new year.




